
Seeing in the New Year in Iran favors cooperation with
Polytech

For years now SPbPU has been involved in a long-running cooperation with Iranian
universities. 

 

  

A serious breakthrough in cooperation was the participation in the second Forum
for Top Iranian and Russian Universities which was hosted by the University of
Tehran on the 19th - 20th October, 2016. The forum culminated in the signing of
agreements with Sharif University of Technology and Iran University of Science and
Technology and new patterns of partnership were determined. According to Vice-
Rector for International Relations Mr. D. Arseniev the first step towards these
agreements was taken at the first Forum which had been attended by rector of
SPbPU Mr. Rudskoy. The Forum marked the beginning of a new stage of
partnership evolution for SPbPU and the Islamic Republic of Iran. 

 ‘We work incessantly to consolidate and promote cooperation with the overseas
partners, expand our contact list into new regions and look out for mutual
interests. Obviously, to be successful a university must live up to the world
standards of higher education. However, its success largely depends on the ability
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to forecast partnership opportunities with universities across the globe and outline
new areas of cooperation with them’ – said Mr Arseniev. 
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